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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 1, 2025 
Contact: Rep. Greta Neubauer, (608) 237-9166 
 

Statement on Budget Negotiations 
 
MADISON, Wis. — Assembly Democratic Leader Greta Neubauer (D-Racine) released the following 
statement regarding budget negotiations: 
 
“Fair maps and more Democratic voices in the legislature have made a real difference in this budget 
process. I am thankful that Governor Evers and my Senate Democratic colleagues were at the 
negotiating table on our state budget and secured some real wins for the people of Wisconsin.  
 
“There are critical investments in education, childcare and the priorities of Wisconsinites in this 
budget, but we also know that due to years of underfunding by the GOP majorities, there is a lot that 
remains to be done. Our kids, our schools, and our communities deserve leaders that will deliver for 
them, and that is what we as Democrats will do in the years ahead.”  
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